
 

Pennywort Team 

Date: Thursday 01 August 24 

A great turnout last night for pennywort removal along our canal section between Barrow 
Boating and Deep Lock.  
 

We had 4 in the water and 3 on the towpath to remove as many of the smaller patches as 
possible - all the difficult bits that the weed boat can’t get to. These are the bits around 
the reeds, the brambles and the nettles - as well as discarded fishing lines, so they take a 
long time to remove properly.  
 

Thanks to Sue, Linny and Glenn, who all joined us for the first time, Laura, Nick and Karen 
 
 
 
 
 

Next Event:  

Date & Time: Thursday 15th August 
Meeting Point: Deep Lock Approach area - tbc 

 


